January 19, 2020

Jack Adelson 9 Yorkshire Drive Lynnfield, MA 01940

RF: I CWD Board of Water Commissioners

Jad addin

Dear Stefan,

I would like to apply for the open seat on the Lynnfield Center Water District Board of Water Commissioners. I have followed the LCWD for the last year or so and have been impressed with the progress made over the last few months with the new Superintendent and Board.

I have been a practicing CPA for 35+ years working with many different types of organizations, as well as serving on numerous Boards of non-profit organizations. I have also served Lynnfield in various capacities, including the School Committee and currently the L.I.F.E. Board.

I would like to support the LCWD in its efforts to modernize and meet its long-term goals.

Jack Adelson